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EDITOR’S REPORT

Dear President and Members of the Board of Directors of the ASGS:

 The August issue of Fusion was mailed on schedule and the publication of the November 
issue is proceeding well. We have just finished proofreading the second draft of the latter and we 
have one more draft to review before the final printing. Dave Smart, Rick Smith and Jim 
Hodgson have put in many long hours carefully going over all of these drafts. 

 The 2010 Proceedings is unfortunately  not moving forward as quickly as I had hoped. 
The reason for this is that one of the technical papers has not yet been turned in. I have been 
informed that this last one will be in my hands shortly; I hope that this will be the case. Once this 
final paper has been received, the publication process can commence. The one consolation is 
that, albeit later than I had hoped, the papers have been submitted far earlier than in the past 
couple of years. 
 

There is always a need for material for Fusion. Please encourage the members of your 
Section to share their knowledge in the form of articles, Lamp Shop Hints or cover pictures. 
Remember, your contributions benefit the entire Society. I welcome the opportunity to highlight 
their as well as your talents and knowledge.

Respectfully submitted,
       Marylin C. Brown, Ph.D.
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